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House of ConuiiorLs, 

London, S.W.l.

28th July, 1958.

Pear Madam,

I am returning herewith the 
notes on "Women in Public Life 
in Great Britain" which you kindly 
sent me last week.

Thank you very much indeed for 
letting me have this information at 
such short notice. It proved most 
helpful.

Yours sincerely.

The Librarian,
The Fawcett Society, 
27 Wilfred Street, 
London, S.W.l.


